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Diary Dates 

Half Term 
Monday 28th October 2019 to 
Friday 1st November 2019 

Individual School Photos 
Wednesday 6th Nov 2019 

Inset Day 
Friday 8th November 2019 

Open Mornings 
KS 1 - Tuesday 12th Nov 2019 
KS 2 - Tuesday 19th Nov 2019 

Nasal Flu Vaccination 
Monday 25th November 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 

Please have a read through our latest news and all the exciting things 

happening at the Mill. 

PTA Halloween Disco & Non-uniform Day 

Thank you to all who joined in with the disco and non-uniform day, it 

was once again a huge success with a total of £521 in profits. The PTA 

will be using this money for future playground equipment, we are very 

excited to see their plans! 

Be a Tree – Dog Safety Seminar 

This week all of our Mill children took part in a canine safety training. 

A canine behaviorist from Bone Canis held a presentation about dog 

handling safety and the body language of dogs. The children have 

enjoyed the seminar very much and I have noticed that the children 

are now approaching Cracker with their new knowledge which is a 

great result! 

Room 13 

Room 13 was buzzing this week as they had a mask making 

extravaganza - lots of children made funky facewear for the 

Halloween disco. 

They also managed to finish their Zine making project and have 

completed decorating the noticeboard in the main corridor with the 

results. 

After half term Year 5 will be working on a photo montage project and 

we look forward to trying all sorts of other exciting things with our 

young artists. 

Aldi Kit for School Stickers 

We have now completed our poster of 300 stickers and have sent it off 

for the competition entry. That means we will receive the free sports 

kit and we are also in the running for the £20,000 PE funding prize. 

We are all keeping our fingers crossed tightly. What an amazing effort 

from our Mill families - Thank you so much for the support! 

Homework Heroes 

Last week’s homework heroes are from Goldsworthy class in Year 2 

and have displayed some excellent 

research. Reed made a brilliant 

poster about his favourite historical 

time - the cretaceous period. Noah 

has researched the statue of 

Liberty and created a fantastic 

poster with interesting facts. 

Very impressive work, well done 

to both of you! 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Sophie Gosden 

Headteacher  

 

The Mill Primary Academy 
Ifield Drive, Ifield, Crawley, 

West Sussex, RH11 0EL 
T: 01293 571893 E: office@themill-tkat.org  
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Mathletics & Times Table Rock Stars 

Please remind your children to practice 

their maths over the half term break. 

Login details for the apps can be found on 

the inside of your child’s reading journal. 
 

Attendance Cup Winners 

Congratulations to our 

winners, Goldsworthy class 

in Year 2 had a great 98.6% 

attendance this week. 

Well done! 

Forever Proud 

Every week a child from each class 

receives a Forever Proud badge, 

certificate and a photo of themselves 

to take home. 

Congratulations this week to 

Matthew H-Y, Rares C, Emily C, 

Harry S, David V, Rian C-B, 

Freija E, Leo C, Devontae M, 

Davi B, Nikola B, Grace W, 

Andrei V, Liyana K, Yasmin M, 

Cameron D, Aston H and 

Mason A. 

Well done to all of you! 

! 
A huge congratulations to 294 of 

our pupils who maintained 100% 

attendance this term! 

Thank you to all parents for ensuring your 

child is in school every day. Well Done! 

 


